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Hi Everyone, 
 
First off need to thank everyone for all their help during the 
Fall Open House and Demo Days. We had had more riders 
than ever and it still went so smoothly. Thank you so much.  
With winter right around the corner, do not forget to make 
your reservations for winter storage. It’s FREE with $750 
spent on parts and/or labor during the winter storage period. 
Sign up with the Parts/Service Department or just email 
Brenda@ukeshd.com.  
October 28th we are going to have a Riding Academy Reun-
ion Lunch along with an Intro to Motorcycling class. You 
are all more than welcome to join to share your riding expe-
riences or stories. Please RSVP to Brenda@ukeshd.com if 
you are able to attend.   
There is still more riding this to do this season and the Mo-
torclothes girls have heated gear!! 
 

 
Ride Every Day, 
The Uke’s Team 

The views and opinions in this newsletter are not necessarily those of  
Harley-Davidson Motor Co., Ukes Harley-Davidson, Inc., HOG Chapter or the newsletter 

staff. We also make no claim to the accuracy of the material in this publication. 
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mailto:Brenda@ukeshd.com
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Happy Anniversary to the following HOG members celebrating 
their marriage in the month of October 
 
submitted by Joan Lesko 
 
 

  
  
 7 Scott & Gail Reboletti    23 Joe & Georgia Dolce 
 9 Kevin & Susan Raleigh   28 Thomas & Nancy Brodsko 
15 William Scott & Barb Thomas  28 Brian & Melissa Hawver 
18 Fred & Judy Day Sr.   31 Robert & Patricia Evans 
19 Chris & Linda Cramer 

I took the tie blankets to the Wisconsin Harley Davidson for the breast cancer ride next weekend.  The staff really like them.  They 
said thank you for all the girls that helped make them.  Also please let me know what Saturday in October is good to have are tat-
too party, email me with a date. 
 
 
Thanks,  
Cindy Norwich 
Lady of Harley 
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 2 Ruth Dix RIP   13 NAVY BIRTHDAY 
 2 Paula Pauley   16 Jennifer Kanter 
 3 John Ault    18 Jim Halvorsen 
 3 UKE RIP    23 Tracy Torres 
 4 George Butler    25 Jill Clampit 
 5 Terry Smart    27 Sean Svajcsik 
 6 Larry Hogan   29 Mike Whorley 
10 Don DeLaney   30 Pete Wilson 
10 Timothy Kielhack  31 Happy Halloween 
10 Thomas Pitsch   31 Thomas Brodsko 
13 Jim Curtis    31 Mark Kadlec 

Happy Birthday to the following HOG members celebrating their birthdays in October 
 
submitted by Joan Lesko 

September Anniversary Correction 
  

September 15, I had  Lance and Suzan Smith.  
I should have had September 15, Cameron and Suzan Smith. 

 

Fall Color Ride 
 

Sunday October 8th—after the meeting 
Lunch will be served at  

Brighton Woods Apple Orchard  
After the ride 
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Greetings from the backroads, 
 
Hope everyone is still putting on miles as we will be taking Iron Butt readings at the next meeting.  These numbers will deter-
mine the mileage champ of the year and will be a launching point for next year.  I will be there at 9:00 to start taking readings.  
We still have a couple of weekends with scheduled rides. 
 
09/30 I will be leading a ride to Richardson’s Corn Maze in Spring Grove leaving the HOG Room 

 at 1ish.  I would like to make this a family event.  If you can’t make the ride or don’t  
have enough room on you motorcycle for other members of you family meet us at  
Richardson’s around 2:15ish.  There are plenty of activities to make it a fun family day. 

 
10/07 Jeff will be leading his Pork Chop Ride: The Sequel The pork chops are always delicious. 
 
10/08 After the Chapter meeting will be the Fall Colors ride. 
 
10/21 Curt will be leading a ride to Haf’s Orchard. 
 
Currently we do not have a ride scheduled for the weekend of 10/14-15, so I might try to schedule a ride to Holy Hill and or The 
Octagon for their fish boil.   
 
Keep the rubber side down and enjoy the changing colors of the season. 
 
Gym 
(847)217-3552 
gymfwy@comcast.net 
 

Well, it is fall, or is it?  I hope you all have been taking advantage of this 
warm (HOT) weather to get some end of season riding in.  Mother nature 
is a bit screwed up this year. 
 
The  F A L L   C O L O R  ride will be immediately after the meeting on 
Sunday October 8th.  The ride will end at the Brightonwoods Orchard on 
HWY B.  Upon meeting up at the orchard we will have a lunch of Brats 
and Hot Dogs. 
 
Due to a summer of Kidney stones the Director’s Cup Mini Golf Tourna-
ment and rides were cut short.  We will resume with the final holes on 
Sunday October 1st.   
We will leave Uke’s Harley-Davidson at 11 am.  (There is no PACKER 
game that day!) 
 
In the meantime get out and ride! 
 
Kevin Klee 
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Pictures are from Uke’s Open House 2017,  
 

Thank You, Theron! 

Is that Keith peaking in the edge of the 
picture talking to our Director? 
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Happy Birthday Navy! 

Checkin’ it out :) 



7 

Yes Boss! 

Lookin Good! 



8 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

O
ct

o
b

er
  

8
th

, 
at

 1
0

:0
0

 A
M

 
 N

ex
t 

m
ee

ti
n
g
 w

il
l 

b
e 

at
 H

O
G

 R
o

o
m

 

Kenosha Wisconsin Chapter 
 
5995 120th Ave. 
 
Kenosha, WI 53144 
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